
Site mobilisation
Broadbeach South
From 25 August 2021, John Holland site offices will be installed at 2600-2610 Gold 
Coast Highway (in between Broadbeach South station and Pacific Fair Drive).

The site office will be accessed regularly by the project team and construction 
workforce during early works and throughout the construction period. 

What to expect
• Oversized semi-trailers will deliver the modular site

offices overnight.
• A small crane will be used to assemble the modular

offices.
• Minor excavation works will take place as we

install plumbing, communications and electricity to
service the site office.

• There will be changed traffic conditions around the
work zone during delivery.

• Please follow signage and traffic controller
directions.

• Every effort will be made to minimise noise and
vibration impacts through a range of at-source
mitigation measures, including placing generators
and machinery away from residences where
possible.

• The site office will be occupied from mid-
September 2021, for the duration of light rail
construction activities.

While every effort will be taken to minimise impacts, 
some minor disturbance is unavoidable. We thank 
you for your patience and understanding.

Timing
• Mobilisation will take place from 25 August.
• Deliveries of site offices on oversized semi-trailers 

will occur between 6:30pm and 6:30am from 25 
August.

• Site office fit out will occur during the day only
(Monday to Saturday, 6:30am and 6:30pm).

• Hours of site office operation will generally be 
Monday to Saturday between 6:30am and 6:30pm. 
At certain times, the site office will operate on 
weekends and overnight.

• Workers may arrive to site from 6am and will
be required at the site office after hours when 
overnight works are taking place.
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Stay connected 
Keep informed as the 
project progresses.  

Register for email updates by 
contacting: 

Email: contact@gclr3.com.au

Phone: 1800 312 600* 

For more information on Gold 
Coast Light Rail Stage 3 
visit: www.gclr3.com.au

*Free call anywhere in Australia. 
Call charges apply from mobiles 
and payphones
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About the project

The Queensland Government, in partnership with 
the Australian Government and the City of Gold 
Coast is delivering Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 3 
(GCLR3), extending the light rail network by 6.7 
kilometres from Broadbeach to Burleigh Heads, 
linking communities to business centres, shopping, 
dining, education and medical facilities. 

This city-shaping project will support more than 
760 jobs and cater to the Gold Coast’s expected 
population growth in the coming decades. 
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